
December 1, 2020 
 
Dear Friends & Families, 
 
Just a quick up-date with the results from our last two rounds of testing.  From our testing on 
November 11th we had 3 positive cases among our staff and our results from November 18th 
returned two positive results among the staff. The results from Wed. Nov. 25th are in and there 
was one positive result for a Resident. All the Residents in the Apartments are negative and so 
are all Staff and Sisters who were tested.  
 
The results are taking longer to come back due to the number of samples going into Mayo Lab 
with the spike in cases.  
 
We continue to follow all the CDC and MN Dept. of Health guidelines and they are reinforced 
and observed in our Home for the safety of all. All Residents are monitored for signs and 
symptoms of the virus, and staff are screened daily upon their arrival to work. 
 
We thank God for the many blessings he has bestowed on us throughout this year. We certainly 
count you as one of those blessings and sincerely thank you for all your kindness and generosity 
to us.  
 
Let us continue to pray for one another as we begin this Advent season together for an end to 
this pandemic and to pray for peace everywhere. May this time also draw us near to “the child 
Jesus” who will continue to bring goodness and light to the world. We will continue to up-date 
you as things change. 
 
Gratefully in Christ,  
 
 
Sr. Theresa Louisa, lsp 
Little Sisters of the Poor 
 
We could use donations of: 
 
Bottled Water 
Medical Gloves size large 
Tide Laundry Pods (HE) 
Disinfectant Wipes 
Kleenex 
Lotion (size 3oz to 6oz) 
Individual Packaged Treats 
 
 


